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February 28, 2021 

2nd Sunday of Lent 

Dear Parishioners and Friends of Holy Family Parish 

Welcome to our Parish. 

 
CWL Soup and Bun Event on Thursdays of Lent 

This year the CWL will be offering the 
Lenten Soup and Bun event as a pick 
up or delivery only. 
Beginning Thursday, Feb. 25, anyone 
can pick up or request delivery of a 
choice of 3 soups, a bun and simple 
desert between 12:00 and 1:00 at the 
back door of the Fernie Family Centre 

kitchen.  Orders must be placed by phoning Mary the 
Wednesday afternoon prior to the event. 
Donations for "Development and Peace" or "CWL 
touchless bathroom Project" can be given at the time 
of pick up or delivery. (Suggested donation is $10.00). 
Please phone Mary at 250-423-4009 for more 
information. 
 
 

Development and Peace Lenten Program Schedule  

Share Lent, week 2: Humanitarian intervention - realities 

from the field 

 

Join Rebecca Rathbone, animator for South-West Ontario, Dominique 
Godbout, international programs officer and Abdullah Fuad, 
representative of Development and Peace's partner Caritas 
Bangladesh as they discuss the Rohingya refugee crisis and the way 
Caritas has been working to alleviate consequences on affected 
communities, as well as Development and Peace's unique philosophy 
when it comes to humanitarian responses. Abdullah Fuad is the head 
of program for the emergency response for the Rohingya refugees 
based in Cox’s Bazar, Bangladesh. 

Sign up here http://bit.ly/3aIsokJ to get your Zoom link. 

When: Saturday, February 27 at 8:00am (PST). The webinar will last 
one hour and will be recorded. 

 

 

 

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501- 4
th
 Avenue, Fernie 

   Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4
th
 Avenue, Fernie 

PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC V0B 1M0 

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm 

Telephone: 250 423-6127 

   Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

   Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood   and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

 

 

Finance-Collections 

February 21, 2021 

Actual Year-to-date: 
$9,618.34 

Target Year-to-date: 
$8,800.00 

Achieved: 109% of YTD 
target 

 

Holy Family Parish  

Interac e-Transfer 

Donations  

etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org  
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Holy Family Parish Private Prayer 
Please book by phoning the Parish office or via email 

info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Available Tuesdays 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

 

 

 

Volunteers  
Our parish would like to reduce costs especially this year.  If you had some 
time to help out with our snow removal it would save us about $60.00 each 
time you shovelled the sidewalks in front of our church and hall.  Snow 
shovels are provided; you will get some fresh air and a free workout. Contact 
Regina Vinge, 250-423-9154. 
 

 

 

 

 

New Envelopes 2021 

Our 2021 envelopes are in the Parish’s office ready for pick up.  

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. 

 

The Worldwide Marriage Encounter virtual weekend experience is coming to you! 

February 26-28, 2021 

If you desire to restore communication & rekindle romance, this 
weekend is for you; no travel required and from the comfort of your 
own home! Registration deadline Feb. 19. 2021 

Click here for registration: https://beholdvancouver.org/events/virtual-
worldwide-marriage-encounter-5 

Click here for info 
video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VvQUEZ35Ufg&feature=y
outu.be  

 

Mass Schedule for Fernie 
With the Province of British Guidelines and Restrictions, there will be no in person Masses. 

We will provide details in the coming future. 

 
Fernie Saturday Mass  

Time: 5:00 pm 

Broadcast via Zoom 

 
Fernie Sunday Mass 

Time: 9:00 am 

Broadcast via Zoom
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Please forward our message to your family and friends. They can submit their email to the Parish office to participate in our 
virtual Christmas season at Holy Family Parish. 

 

Sacraments: Contact the Parish Office via email info@holyfamilyfernie.ca and we will reply to 
your email request accordingly.  
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